LITTLE HULTON/WALKDEN BUDGET SUB GROUP

ONE STOP SHOP     25-4-05     4.30PM

Attending

Pat Kirkman
Salford City Council (minutes)

Chris Tucker
Community Development Worker

Alice Smyth
Councillor Little Hulton

Pat Fitton
Walkden Central Residents

Sylvia Phillips
St Paul Peel Community Hall (chair)

1.  Grant Applications

a) Salford Youth Service
Approved at the last meeting – awaiting signature from chairperson and Neighbourhood Manager.

The Chair and Deputy Chair of the Little Hulton/Walkden Community Committee to sign, so that the monies can be released before the next community committee meeting.

b) Salford Heart Care
Approved £1,500 split between three wards.

Members would like clarification as to where the money will actually go.

c) Guild Hall Tennis Club

Approved at the last meeting – awaiting signature from chairperson and Neighbourhood Manager.

The Chair and Deputy Chair of the Little Hulton/Walkden Community Committee to sign, so that the monies can be released before the next community committee meeting.

d) Walkden Family Fun Day

Approved £710.00 split between the three wards.

e) Tyne Court Social Fund

£491.84 Approved from Walkden South.

f) WASP

£1,080 Approved from Walkden South

g) Harrop Fold High School

Deferred for more information regarding sustainability and if it is a long-term project.

h) Harrop Fold High School
Deferred for more information regarding sustainability and if it is a long-term project.

i) Senior Moments

£2,000 Approved to be banked in the senior moments bank account to be spent on VE 

Celebrations throughout the wards.

j)  Annie Leck’s Row Residents Association
Approved, signature of chair and deputy of community committee and to be signed off by the area co-ordinator prior to the next community committee.

2.  Community Use of Schools

a) Dukesgate Community Bingo

£1,797.12 Approved from Community Use of Schools budget.

b) Starletts Morris Dancers

£2257.92 Approved from Community Use of Schools budget.

c) Girl Guiding

£898.56 Approved from Community Use of Schools budget.

3.  Any Other Business

Cllr Smyth would like a break down of where the monies have been allocated to for the last financial year.  The members of the group agreed that this would be a good idea for each financial year.

4.  Next meeting to be arranged.

